
 
HASANZ CONFERENCE POSTPONED DUE TO COVID-19 
Dear Nikki, 
 
With concern for your health and safety, and to give you certainty, we have decided to postpone 
HASANZ CONFERENCE 2020 until next year.  
 
HASANZ CONFERENCE 2021 will be held from 1 September to 3 September at Te Papa in Wellington. 
 
Same month, same place. 
 
Abstracts already submitted for the conference will be held for consideration next year. 
 
Registrations can be transferred to HASANZ CONFERENCE 2021 or refunded. We will contact you to 
discuss your preferred option. 
 
We are sure that the COVID-19 pandemic will have health and safety learnings for all of us. 
 
Thank you to our conference partners, speakers and supporters. We look forward to having you on 
board in 2021. 
 
We would also like to acknowledge our conference organisers, Conferences & Events, who have been 
helpful and gracious in challenging times.   
   
If you have any questions, please contact amy@confer.co.nz. 
 
He waka eke noa: We are all in this together. 
 
Take care. 
  
Philip Aldridge 
HASANZ Executive Director 
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